
 

COLLEGE VISITS 

College visits will be posted in Naviance and on the College and Career Center Calendar on the 

WHS Website. Check for visits from your favorite and prospective colleges.  Get a slip from the 

College and Career Center to come to their visit. 
 

WORK PERMITS 

All summer work permits will expire on August 24, 2017.  If students are keeping their jobs they will 

need to renew their work permit.  We will be checking eligibility based on their spring 2017 grades.  

Students must have a 2.0 GPA and not more than 1 NC.  
 

COMMUNITY SERVICE 

I hope that many of our students were busy completing their community service hours during the 

summer.  Please turn those forms in to the C&C Center as soon as possible. 
 

The Rocklin Patriot Day Committee is looking for student volunteers. This event is at  

Quarry Park on Sunday – September 10, 2017.  They will need volunteers from 7:30 am to 3:30.  

Please let Mrs. Randazzo know if you are interested in volunteering. 
 

COLLEGE NIGHT 

Del Oro High School will be hosting this years Placer County Foothills High Schools  

Consortium College Night on Thursday, October 5, 2017.  We are inviting over 100  

colleges/universities to showcase their schools in an arena style format in their gymnasiums. This is a 

great opportunity to talk to college representatives.  More information will follow as we get closer to 

the event date. 
 

ACT/SAT 

Seniors – you still have time to retake your ACT/SAT exams. 

act.org – October 28, 2017 – register by September 22, 2017 

sat.org – October 7, 2017 – register by September 8, 2017 

  – November 4, 2017 – register by October 6, 2017 
 

For additional College and Career Center information please visit our website. 

I look forward to working with all of your students. 

Please feel free to call or e-mail me if you have any questions. 

 

Sally Randazzo 

916-632-6500 ext. 6418 

srandazzo@rocklinusd.org 

Welcome Back!  
I hope everyone had a great summer.   

Fall is always busy in the College & Career 

Center. Keep your eyes and ears open for  

upcoming events. 

mailto:srandazzo@rocklinusd.org

